
 

 

The Universalists of Albion Effect a Permanent Organization 
 
 

A large and enthusiastic meeting was held yesterday at the Court House in 

Albion in the interests of a Universalist church at Albion and a legal 
organization of such a society.  Joseph D. Billings and C.[Charles] A. Danolds 

were chosen moderators, Mr. Billings chairman and Frank E. Kittredge clerk.  
A committee consisting of S. S. Spencer, John A. Dibble and Justice Wright 
were appointed to draft a constitution and by-laws.  During the interval 

excellent singing was rendered by a quartette composed of John A. Dibble, J. 
Sheldon Dibble, Mrs. Harry Lattin and Mrs. Carrie Cole, with Mrs. Merrill as 

organist.  The committee on organization brought in the rules which were 
unanimously adopted.  The name chosen was the Pullman Memorial 
Universalist Church of Albion.  The following trustees were duly elected: Mrs. 

Joseph Hart, C. A. Danolds and John Lattin, for three years; Sheldon Warner, 
William Tanner, Mrs. S. S. Spencer, two years; J. D. Billings, Mrs. G. E. 
Kittredge and Adelbert Champman, one year.  A letter of regret was read from 

Dr. I. M. Atwell, and also one from George M. Pullman, setting forth his wishes 
and ideas on the subject of building a memorial church at Albion: $5,000 must 

be raised as a sinking [e.g. endowment] fund that the church may always be 
kept in repair, and a committee was appointed to raise this fund, comprising 
the following named: Justice Wright, Sheldon Warner, William Hallock, Mrs. S. 

S. Spencer, Mrs. Joseph Hart, Mrs. George Reed, William A. Tanner, Mrs. 
Cyrus Holt, Irving M. Thompson and A. M. Briggs.  A solo was finely rendered 

by Miss Anna Myers, of West Virginia, her sister, Miss Lena, accompanying her 
on the organ.  Services will be held the next two Sundays at the Fair Haven 
Church. 
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